
 

 The Piggott School: 
Charvil Primary 

N o .   1 7 8  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been an extremely busy week at school and as I write this and reflect on 
the week, I only feel a sense of pride and privilege to have led such a wonderful 
team and group of families. We will have to wait for final outcomes from the 
inspection team but the pupils and staff have really shown all of our School 
Christian Values in everything they have done this week.  

Next week is Walk to School Week but we have only just received the             
information into school so apologies that this has not been well advertised until 
now. If your child is able to walk, bike, scoot or get to school under their own 
steam in some way, there will be information collected in school which helps us 
to reinforce the message around healthy, eco-friendly and sustainable travel. It 
is fully inclusive so those who may find walking longer distances more           
challenging due to disabilities or medical conditions or live a longer distance 
away could consider parking locally and walking the last part. 

We all enjoyed the Coronation festivities last week and the Story Bus was a real 
success. So many wonderful activities took place on this day to celebrate the 
King’s Coronation and a huge thank you goes to Mr Bhadye for coordinating 
these activities as well as all the teachers for their efforts and pupils for their 
enthusiasm. 

Mr K Hillerton 

Headteacher                                                                                                                               
The Piggott School: Charvil Primary 
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Published on: 12th May 2023 

‘Go and do likewise’ Luke 10: 25-37 

The Parable of the Good Samaritan 



 

Upcoming Diary Dates 2022/23 

Monday 15th - Friday 19th May 2023                                                
Year 6 Residential Trip 

Monday 15th - Friday 19th May 2023                                                
Walk to School Week 

Tuesday 16th May 2023—Foundation                                             
National Childhood Measurements Programme 

Wednesday 17th May 2023                                             
Year 5 visit to Marwell Zoo 

Thursday 18th May 2023                                             
School Census Day—Fish and Chips 

Thursday 25th May 2023                                                
Foundation –Love to Learn Morning (8.45am-
9.30am) 

Friday 26th May 2023                                                
Foundation - Fresh Air Friday                                  
Foundation—Elmer Day 

Monday 29th May - Fri 2nd June 2023                                  
Summer Half Term  

Tuesday 30th - Friday 2nd June  2023                                  
Core Sports Camp  

Monday 12th - Friday 16th June 2023                        
Year 1 National Phonics Screen Checks 

Tuesday 20th June 2023                                                     
FS and KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 22nd June 2023                                                     
KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 30th June 2023  (TBC)                                                   
Year 4 Trip to Hampton Court 

Wednesday 19th July 2023                                                     
Last Day of Summer Term 1pm Finish 

Thursday 20th and Fri 21st July 2023                                                    
INSET Day- School closed to Pupils 

Monday 31st - Friday 4th Aug 2023                                  
Core Sports Camp  

Monday 14th - Friday 18th Aug 2023                                  
Core Sports Camp  

Tuesday  29th Aug - Friday 1st Sept 2023                                  
Core Sports Camp  

 

 

 

Summer Term Clubs: 

Monday: 

Dance Starz: 8:00 - 8:45am     
         

Ukulele: lesson during school       

Years 1-6 Football: 3:15 - 4:15pm    

                         

   

Tuesday: 

Years 1-6 Hockey Club: 8:00 - 8:45am          

Year 1 Spanish Club: 3:20 - 3:50pm               

 KS2 Netball: 3:15 - 4:15pm 

 
 

Wednesday: 
Years 1-3 Judo Club: 8:00 - 8:45am               

 Piano: lesson during school     

 Years 1-6 Multisports: 3:15 - 4:15pm 

 
 

 Thursday: 

Years 1-6 Futsal: 8:00 - 8:45am          

Guitar: lesson during school                            

Years 1-6 Dodgeball: 3:15 - 4:15pm                      

Years 2 & 3 Spanish Club: 3:20 - 3:50pm  

    

Friday: 

Years 4-6 Judo Club: 8:00 - 8:45am               

Piano: lesson during school                             
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Top Table Tickets 

 

 
 

Tuesday 2nd May                                                                      

Foundation— Alex & Lawson 

Year 1—  Mira & Felix 

Year  2 —  Jamie & Elsie                            

Year 3— Theo & Henry P 

Year 4— Grace & Oscar 

 Year 5— Henry & Mackenzie                             

Year 6—Elliot & Ananya 

 

Tuesday 9th May                                                                       

Foundation— Jax & George 

Year 1—  Tilly & Sadie 

Year  2 — Ruby & Jude 

Year 3— Mia & Arthur 

Year 4— Owen & George 

 Year 5— Josh & Annie 

 Year 6—Chloe & Spencer 

 



 

Lunches for School Trips 

Did you know Aspens can provide packed lunches for school trips?  Simply order one of the 
sandwich options online for the day of the trip.  Please order packed lunches for trips at least 2 
days in advance. 

Remember that children cannot be served hot meals on school trips, so please change any     
existing hot food orders to sandwiches on trip days, or cancel the meal if you are providing a 
lunch from home. 

All lunches are free for children in Foundation and KS1, and for those in receipt of free 
school meals. 

School Uniform: 

We continue to receive reports of mislaid items of  uniform.  It is very easy for jumpers 
etc to go home with the wrong children unnoticed.  Please check that all items of        
uniform belong to you and return any that have gone home by mistake.  Please check 
that names are still legible too—ink can fade after washing and may need to be               
refreshed. Remember—if it is clearly named, it will make its way back to you  eventually! 

Earrings: 

Earrings : One pair of small, stud earrings is permitted, but only if they can be removed by the pupil for 
PE.  If the earrings can not be removed, the child will have to sit out of the lesson. 

 PE Days are as follows: 

 Monday:  Years 3, 4, and 6 
 Tuesday:  Year 5                                                                                      
 Wednesday: Years 1, 3, 4 and 6 
 Thursday:  Foundation, Year 2 
 Friday:  Years 1, 2, and 5  

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit. Thank you. 

Reading Books: 

Year 1 and Year 2 children are able to change their Reading Books any day, 
therefore if your child has finished their latest book please encourage them 
to choose another straight away. 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils need their Reading Books in school EVERY day. 



 

Year 2—English 

Year 2 have been reading Charlie and the Chocolate factory in class.  
During their English lessons they have been composing letters written 
from Willy Wonka to the lucky golden ticket winners. 

 

Click on the link below to see their wonderful work. 

               https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/
ad%20hoc%20files/

charvil/7214D4DCBD83D167EE5346F9C4E00513.pdf 

https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/ad%20hoc%20files/charvil/7214D4DCBD83D167EE5346F9C4E00513.pdf
https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/ad%20hoc%20files/charvil/7214D4DCBD83D167EE5346F9C4E00513.pdf
https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/ad%20hoc%20files/charvil/7214D4DCBD83D167EE5346F9C4E00513.pdf


 

Year 4—Poetry 

– https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/ad%20hoc%20files/

Our Year 4 Class produced some beautiful and creative poetry in their      
English lessons last week.   

The children would love to share some of their work with you.  Please click 
on the link below to see for yourself! 

https://www.piggottschool.org/_site/data/files/documents/ad%20hoc%20files/charvil/5CE8C76CB048E18B552BDFBE0EADDB65.pdf


 

Year 4—RE 

Maala 

Isaac 

Julia 

Alanna 

Mollie-Grace 

Year 4 have been focussing their 
RE learning on the enquiry      
question, 'How do Jews show a 
commitment to God?' As part of 
this learning, they learnt about 
the holiday of Tu B'Shevat where 
Jewish people celebrate trees, 
fruit and new life in a variety of 
ways. They used the artwork of 
Gustav Klimt to design their own 
'tree of life' as a celebration of this 
special holiday for Jewish people.  

 



 

Coronation Celebrations!  

Last Wednesday we had a wonderful day of celebration in school to mark the 
Coronation of Our Majesty, King Charles III.   

The children were so excited to board the fantastic story  bus and be whisked 
off into a world of magical storytelling. A huge thank you to the CPSA for 
funding Once Upon a   Story Bus, the children absolutely loved it!  



 

The children had great fun taking part in a carousel of activities. They 
really enjoyed visiting the teachers in their different classrooms and 
taking part in the activities the teachers had planned for them.  The 
school looked brilliant decorated in the bunting the children made. 



 

A huge thank you to all the staff who made the day so special for the children 
to mark this momentous occasion!  



 

Year 6 SATS 

Well done to all our Year 6 pupils and Miss Kingsbury for         
completing their SATS this week.   We are so proud of you all and 
hope you have a fantastic time on your residential trip next week. 

The children enjoyed coming into school early for SATS breakfast.           
Thank you to all staff who helped with this. 



 

We would like to wish a very Happy Birthday to all our    
pupils celebrating their birthday in May!  

Owen -  Year 4         
Elsie - Year 2                 
Harry - Year 2                 
Ewan- Year 3  

Neha - Year 2                             
Stanley - Year 4  
 Henry - Year 3 

Peter- Foundation         
         

Isla - Year 6                            
Paige - Year 4           

George - Year 3          
Mackenzie - Year 4                         

Jovan - Year 3             
Lochie - Foundation           

George -  Year 1                                            

Theo - Year 2                            
Olivia - Year 5           

Khadeejah - Year 3          
Fatima– Foundation                         



 



 



 



 


